Search application details

Application number: 2020/93308

What is the application ||Erection of an A1 foodstore with associated parking, servicing
for?: areas and landsca

Address of the site or ||[Former Spotted Cow Pub, New Hey Road, Huddersfield, HD3
building: 4BU

Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: A supporting comment

This area is an absolute eyesore and needs sorting quickly and NOT with more
houses. We have far too many new houses in the area but no new facilities. No matter
there will be an Aldi further down this needs to be approved so people can shop
locally. At the moment all we have is a small Sainsburys. Its not going to affect that but
will give people choice and more chance people will shop locally. As a council if you
are willing to approve 1000's of houses then at least add some more facilities to the
area. The shopping centre will NOT be affected as all the shops in there are different
to what Lidl offers, opticians, florist,chemist estate agent etc etc not in Lidl. Just the
owner worried Sainsburys will close and he will have to fill the unit or loose his rent -
not interested in what the public want. To put a 2nd application in with all your points
addressed when it was rejected now shows how keen they are and to be fair you have
no option but to approve now if they have amended your issues. Even if the public are
50/50 you have to put it through the 2nd time and show the same commitment to the
area that Lidl is doing




